
Submitter: Beth Ruehl 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I live in Powers, Oregon. 

It is one of the most secluded parts of Coos County. I am thankful for the ability to be 

part of the voting process. I feel it is patriotic and part of good citizenship. Being so 

rural having to drive so far for most any services and being so car dependent having 

my ballots mailed to me is a Godsend! 

It makes me able to easily participate. So many of my community members here do 

not even have a vehicle. 

Our participation in Oregon is high! 

Voting by mail is secure and easy! 

It makes voting not just available to the elite! 

Us poor rural folks have a seat at the table. 

Please keep the mail in voting as is. It’s wonderful and secure! 


